
Provision of comprehensive information on 

 Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station related issues  

 

Providing information on Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station 

(NPS) related issues to the international society in a transparent and 

accurate manner is one of the Government of Japan’s duties. In order to 

further carry out such duty, the Government of Japan has uploaded useful 

information regarding Fukushima Daiichi NPS related issues on its 

webpage. 

This webpage includes the following information: 

- Comprehensive report provided through the IAEA 

- Comparison of the air dose rate data between cities in Japan and the 

world's major cities 

- Information on the Final Report on the IAEA Review Mission on 

Mid-and-Long-Term Roadmap towards the Decommissioning of TEPCO’s 

Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station Units 1–4 (issued on Feb 13, 

2014) 

 

The URL of the aforementioned webpage is as follows: 

http://www.mofa.go.jp/dns/inec/page18e_000038.html 
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